ADDENDUM TO: Babe Zaharias Pro Shop Renovation

RFP NUMBER: Bid #21-02

RFP DUE DATE: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 not later than 10:00am

TO BIDDER: This addendum is an integral part of the Bid file under consideration by you as a bidder in
connection with the subject matter identified above. For the purpose of clarification, the following
additions, changes, modifications, and replacements noted below have been made to the Bid and have
been made to the Bid file which bears the above title.

Bids submitted shall conform to these additions and modifications noted herein and including all issued
addendums.

Questions about lighting and electrical

1. E3.1 Lighting Key Notes - | see in the demo notes that we are to remove the existing lights and
safe off the circuit for reuse at a later date. Then in the proposed floor plan it states that we are
using the existing lighting circuit to feed the new lights. On page EO.1, there is a diagram of
lighting control wiring with dimming. | do not see this in the proposed lighting floor plan.

Are we supposed to be providing a new lighting control system for this project? If so, where is it
to be installed and how are we integrating it into the existing lighting circuits.

RESPONSE: The Lighting control detail has been deleted from the attached revised
Sheet EO0.1. It is no longer needed for this project.

2. We used the term time clock in describing the device used where employees punch in and
punch out. According to the contractor, electricians may confuse the term for a device that

turns the lights on/off in the building. We need to clarify this language.

RESPONSE: This language has been clarified. See the attached revised Sheet E0.1.
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Note: To qualify your proposal, of which this addendum becomes a part, this form must be
completed and returned to this office with the proposal.

Date:
Authorized Signature of Company Rep.
Printed Name of Company Rep.
Company:
Address:
Telephone:

Contact’s Email:

(End of Addendum #1)



